
Priory News 28th February 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable half-term break. It has 

been great to see the children back, and their enthusiasm for 

their learning.  

It has also been good to see so many parents at our parents    

evenings this week. If you weren’t able to come along, please do 

make contact with your child’s class teacher who will be very 

happy to schedule a time to discuss your child’s progress with 

you. 

During the half-term break, we had new fire doors fitted on our 

ground floor to the wings of the classrooms. These have been 

long-awaited but have been a big improvement to the building 

already.  

The drains at the bottom of the playground are causing a       

problem at the moment and we are very grateful for Mr Shaw 

for building the bridge across the path to help everyone keep 

their feet dry as they arrive at school. We have had                  

investigations completed over the half-term break.                     

Unfortunately, it is believed that one of the drains has collapsed 

under the roundabout and so, we are now arranging the repair 

of this. Thank-you for your patience with this.  

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Pancake Day Lunch 4th March 

Year 3/4 Girls’ Football Festival 4th March 

Headteacher Interviews 5th / 6th March 

Cross-Country Tournament 5th March 

World Book Day 6th March 

SNSFC Football Skills Morning       

# Let Girls Play 

7th March 

National Science Week 10th—14th March 

Y4 Human Body Workshop 

Y5 Living in Space Workshop 

Y6 Evolution Workshop 

11th March 

AN3 Class Assembly 12th March 

Y3 Science Storytelling Workshop 14th March 

Y5 West Stow trip 19th March 

Y5 Anglo-Saxon Day 24th March 

Priory Junior School’s               

Cross-Country Championships 

1st April 

End of Spring Term 4th April 

OPAL 

We are hopefully going to see more sunny days ahead, but we do 

need the children to continue to bring their waterproof coats, and 

wellies for playing out at lunchtimes.  

For children who are playing football, they will need to continue to 

change into their football shoes at this time.  

 

 Staffing  

We will be saying a farewell to Mrs Pledger at the end of 

next week. Mrs Pledger is a member of the Year 6      

teaching assistant team and also our OPAL lead at 

lunchtimes. We wish her the very best for the future. 

Staffing Vacancies 

Are you keen to make a difference? 

We are currently recruiting for a teaching assistant and 

an OPAL lead. Please see our website for more details: 

www.priory.cambs.sch.uk 

World Book Day  

….is on Thursday, 6th March.  

Children are invited to dress as their favourite book character or 

as a word.  

We have a variety of activities taking place throughout the week 

that are book related and look forward to celebrating books next 

week.  

A £1 book voucher will also be sent home for each child too. 

This can be exchanged for one of the World Book Day chosen 

books, or used towards the cost of another book.  








